
School News 
Our school reflection this week was to re-

member how God looks after all of us like a 

good shepherd looks after his sheep.  We 

have also been reminded that we need to 

look after each other too.   To help look after 

each other outside of the school gate we 

have taken delivery of our new signs to re-

mind grown ups about careful and consider-

ate parking.  The children will be reminding 

their adults to take note of them.  

 

This week 

we have had 

an exciting 

arrival in our 

classrooms, little tiny 

caterpillars! We are go-

ing to look after them 

and observe them grow 

and change into butterflies over 

the next few weeks before re-

leasing them in our garden. We 

read a story about an extraordi-

nary gardener called Joe who 

grew an amazing garden and 

we planted our own bean seeds 

to care for. Joe lived in some 

flats so we have looked at dif-

ferent types of homes, both old 

and new. We are getting very 

good at counting beyond  ten 

and recognising numbers from 

11 – 20. 

This week we went for a walk 

down to the big field and enjoyed singing some 

songs in the Gazebo. We have been sequencing a 

short rhyme or routine in maths, ordering up to four 

steps. Our story this week has been about a bear 

and on Wednesday we had a teddy bears picnic.  

Pre-School 

Stars of The 

Week 

1J Noah         1S Amelia 

             1J Jaanvi      1S  Aiden                         

           2J  Maya G              2J  Pavis    

         RS Maya    RS Zakariya 

 RJ Delphina   RJ Shahirah       
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Year 1 
Year 1 have had fun learning new 

songs in their music lesson. They 

worked hard to learn the first 

part of Bill Withers song, ‘Lean on 

me’. Using maracas as accompa-

niment.  

They sang beautifully togeth-

er!  

In English, the children have 

been doing, ‘Walkie Talkie’ 

sentences. This is helping 

them to know when a sen-

tence begins and stops. We have 

been enjoying learning about pen-

guins for our book, ‘Lost 

and Found’. We found it 

interesting to learn that 

penguins cannot taste their 

food!  

We used the information to 

write how we could look after the lost 

penguin.   We have challenged our-

selves learning about arrays for multi-

plication.  

Ahoy me hearties! 

Year 2 set sail this week as part of our learn-

ing linked to Ocean Meets Sky. We set sail on 

a journey through a thunderous storm past a 

giant goldfish, a land of books, enormous sea-

shells and a swarm of jellyfish.  The children produced 

some fantastic Captain’s logs, where they re-

told their expedition.  Continuing our learning 

on ‘Our School’, we have been learning about 

Aylesbury and maps. We created model ver-

sions of a map based on Aylesbury.  The chil-

dren loved thinking creatively about how to 

show roads, canals and other key features.  

Can you spot any in the photographs?  


